Form Letter to Congress

Dear X, 

I am writing to express my opposition to the Protecting the Right to Organize (PRO) Act (H.R. 842), legislation that would harm workers, employers, and the economy. The PRO Act includes a litany of dangerous one-sided proposals that would stack the deck in favor of unions. This legislation would threaten worker privacy, force employees to pay union dues or lose their jobs, and trample free speech rights.  

If enacted into law by Congress, the PRO Act would:

· Effectively overturn right-to-work laws that have been democratically passed in 27 states.  This could result in workers losing their jobs if they don’t pay union dues.  
· Strip independent contractors of flexible work arrangements, resulting in fewer earning opportunities. 
· Encourage “card check” voting where union organizers would approach individual workers and demand that they publicly sign a card in favor of the union, leading to harassment and intimidation. 
· Strip employers of fundamental legal rights, to include losing their standing in cases before the National Labor Relations Board (NLRB).
 
Put simply, a bill cannot be ‘pro-worker’ if it actually harms workers, threatens job creation, and undermines our economic recovery. Members of Congress need to stand up for the rights of America’s workers and employers and stop the PRO Act. I encourage you not to support the PRO Act in any way and vote ‘no’ should it come to the Senate floor. 

Sincerely, 

XX


